
H&I 
Intergroup Report – 2-19-2025 

 
 
Greetings: 
 
We are working with the AA Public Information Coordinator, Chris W., and doing panels at high 
school health classes. We have on scheduled at Bolsa Grande on March14th and are in the process 
for panels at Canyon High School and Santa Ana High School. 
 
We now have panels on the 1st and 3rd Mondays of the month at Juvenile Hall at 6:30 P.M. They 
require a background check that is good for 6 months. 
 
I am looking to restart panels at facilities we used to do panels such as Phoenix House and 
Cornerstone. If anyone has a contact at a recovery facility that has a family day, contact me and 
we will see what we can arrange.  
 
For anyone interested in volunteering to be on a panel, you can send me your contact information 
via phone or the email listed below and I will be building a list of panelists.  
 
Thanks,   
 
Any questions call: 
 
Gary G. (714) 396-0371 
h_i@ocalanon.org 
 
 
 


